
  

 
 
 

Notice of BCM Branch Service Suspension (Updated) 
 

As affected by the recent outbreak of coronavirus, in order to prevent the ongoing spread and 
reduce the possibility of transmissions, the following BCM branches will be temporarily closed 
from 3rd of February 2020 (Monday) until 7th of February 2020 (Friday):   
 
- Palha Branch  
- Ponte e Horta Branch  
- Tak Fok Branch (Taipa) 

 
To facilitate your banking needs, please visit the nearby BCM branches for performing your 
transactions or alternatively through our Bank’s online and digital channels. In case of any 
query, please feel free to call TeleBCM at 8796 8888 during office hours. 
 
The Bank will closely monitor the situation and issue announcements in a timely manner. 
Please always refer to our latest notice for updated information.  
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience that might have caused to you. 
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